



11 July 2020


Dear Members,

 
Find below the mail received for FAIITA regarding theft of Note Books from Dell Exclusive Store in 
Panipat, Haryana. 
 
Thanks & Regds, 
 
S. K. Mohta 
Hony. Secretary, 
COMPASS 
Cell # 9831029129 
email:  skmohta@siplsystems.com                                          


                                                    

_____________________________________________________________

 

Dear  President,

 
A theft was occurred Last night in Dell Exclusive Store in Panipat Haryana  from where note books 
were stolen.

 
We are enclosing herewith the list of Tag no for circulation to  your  members and association. 
 
Thanks. 
Navin Gupta, 
Secretary |FAIITA|
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